
From: PW, OLTL  
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 9:55 AM 
Subject: Letter to Participants on Changes in FMS 
 

 
 
 

 
For your information, yesterday the attached letter was sent to waiver participants who 
use the consumer-directed service model informing them of changes that will be made 
in their Financial Management Services vendor as of January 1, 2013.  The attached is 
available in alternate format upon request by calling (717) 787-8091. 
 


